Johnson, Sabrina O

From: Rodriguez, Whitney <WRodriguez@scsengineers.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 2:11 PM

To: Tafuni, Steven; Newsome, Kaitlyn

Cc: SWD_Waste; Atteberry, David

Subject: RE: Notification of Upcoming Groundwater Sampling - Erie and Lena Road Landfills

Please note that | meant 2020 for the dates below, not 2019.
Thank you,

Whitney Rodriguez, P.E.

SCS Engineers

Tampa, FL

813-804-6722 (W)
813-758-4706 (C)
wrodriguez@scsengineers.com

www.scsengineers.com

From: Rodriguez, Whitney

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 1:47 PM

To: Tafuni, Steven <Steven.Tafuni@FloridaDEP.gov>; Newsome, Kaitlyn <Kaitlyn.Newsome@FloridaDEP.gov>

Cc: SWD_Waste (Shared Mailbox) <SWD_Waste@dep.state.fl.us>; Atteberry, David <DAtteberry@scsengineers.com>
Subject: Notification of Upcoming Groundwater Sampling - Erie and Lena Road Landfills

Good afternoon Steven and Kate,

The semi-annual sampling activities at the Manatee County Erie and Lena Road Landfills are currently scheduled to begin
on May 12, 2019; however, there is a gap in the sampler’s schedule and they would like to move the sampling event
earlier to begin on April 27, 2019. We plan to move forward and complete the sampling beginning April 27, 2019, and
this email serves as our notification of semi-annual sampling activities.

If you have any questions or comments regarding this correspondence, please contact me at (813) 758-4706.
Thank you,

Whitney Rodriguez, P.E.

Senior Project Professional

SCS Engineers

3922 Coconut Palm Drive, Suite 102
Tampa, FL 33619

813-804-6722 (W)

813-758-4706 (C)
wrodriguez@scsengineers.com

Driven by Client Success
wWww.scsengineers.com







